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Dear All, 

Happy New Year and welcome back to a cold and frosty 2005. 
What an exciting week it has been, playing in the snow and 
hearing all about the children’s Christmas adventures. Thank 
you all for your patience with cold weather arrangements, it 
looks like we should be back to normal next week. 

 

  

Children’s Clothing at Nursery 

We are getting short on spare clothes at 
Nursery. Please can you pop a bag of 
spare clothes on your child’s peg 
especially if they regularly need 
changing. Please ensure your child has 
an all in one waterproof at Nursery for 
the cold, wet days. Please name the 
children’s clothes including their hats 
and gloves so we can return them to the 
right children. 

 

Sledging Breaking 
ice 

Catching snowflakes! 

Snowmen 

 


